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U.N. Small Arms Treaty Revealed 

How You Can Fight Back 

The U.N. Small Arms Treaty is a global gun control scheme, forcing the United States to mandate 

licenses for gun and ammo sales, while creating a new international gun registry. 

This registry will reveal private and sensitive information of gun owners, including the make, 

quantity and value of their firearms.  This information will be viewable by our federal government and 

international bureaucrats. 

Foreign governments will now have access to Americans’ gun ownership 

It is common sense to not provide potentially hostile countries access to private and sensitive 

information of American gun owners, but it is obvious that our rights have been thrown to the wayside 

under the Obama administration.   

Registration is the first step to outright confiscation, and this treaty sets the stage for confiscation 

on a global level. 

The government has become too engrossed in encroaching the freedoms of law-abiding gun 

owners.  Any chance they get, they try to pass initiatives that restrict and ban guns.   

Obama pledges to sign the treaty despite overwhelming opposition 

This treaty now sits on the desk of President Obama, waiting to be signed.  Obama has pledged to 

sign this treaty, even in the face of overwhelming opposition.   

Once Obama signs this treaty, it will then go to the U.S. Senate for ratification by a two-thirds 

majority.  The National Association for Gun Rights has been the main force in proactively pressuring 

your State’s Senators to vote against this unconstitutional treaty when it reaches the U.S. Senate for 

ratification.   

“The severity of this treaty is unquestionable,” states Dudley Brown, Executive Director of 

NAGR.  “If the Senate ratifies this treaty, the U.S. would be ceding over our Second Amendment rights 



and part of our national sovereignty to United Nations bureaucrats—in complete violation of the U.S. 

Constitution.” 

NAGR continues to pressure your State’s Senators to vote against this government 

overreach 

We continue to mobilize our members and supporters all across the country in opposition to this 

massive breach of Second Amendment rights.   

NAGR collected over 2.7 million signed surveys by our members and supporters against the so-called 

“Small Arms Treaty” by the United Nations.  These surveys are sent to each Senator demanding they 

stand up for the rights of law-abiding gun owners and not kowtow to Obama and foreign leaders’ anti-gun 

agenda.   

Constant vigilance and contact with your U.S. Senators regarding the U.N. Small Arms Treaty is 

what will stop this massive government overreach. 


